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Dear [Name]

We are a research team from Queen’s University Belfast.  We have been commissioned by the Ending Violence Against Women and Girls (EVAWG) team in The Executive Office (TEO) to conduct research on masculinities and attitudes of men and boys in relation to violence against women and girls in Northern Ireland. 

We are inviting individuals who work with young men aged 16-24 who live in Northern Ireland to take part in our research.  A key aim is to explore stakeholders’ views in relation to young men’s attitudes towards violence against women, and how best to engage young men to address the issue. 

If you are interested in participating, we would like to interview you. Interviews will last approximately one hour. They will take place online and will be audio-recorded if you consent to this. You can request a face-to-face interview if you prefer. 

We would also like to talk to you about the possibility of us conducting research with the young men you work with – through an online survey and/or a focus group interview. We can discuss this more if we have an opportunity to interview you or a colleague in your organisation first.

Ending violence against women and girls is an important priority in Northern Ireland and we are very keen to learn from the views of key organisations who work with young people.

We look forward to hearing from you and hope you will get in touch with us, and we would be happy to discuss any questions you may have about the study in advance. Please contact Dr Aoibheann Brennan-Wilson: a.brennan-wilson@qub.ac.uk  

Yours Sincerely,


Dr Aoibheann Brennan-Wilson
(and on behalf of the research team, Prof Maria Lohan, Prof Dirk Schubotz, Dr Siobhan McAlister, Dr Mary-Louise Corr, and Mr Alan McKinstry)
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